Dear [name]:
[Station] is proud to partner with [nonprofit partner name] to provide support to our listeners and community. This partnership has benefited [families/animals/children/etc.] throughout our listening area with [radiothons, food drives and other events]. Because we value this partnership, we want to make you aware of legislation under consideration in Congress that could threaten our ability to provide this critical public service.
To support our successful nonprofit partnerships, our station needs the financial resources to have on-air talent connected to the community, build strong listening audiences and commit the staff necessary to attend local events and provide community news and information. We’ve kept these commitments and continued to serve our audiences and our partners despite the hardships caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. In fact, because of the pandemic we felt our role as a partner with [nonprofit partner name] was more important than ever. 
Unfortunately, foreign-owned record labels are lobbying Congress to impose new fees on local radio stations, simply for airing music. If passed, the so called “American Music Fairness Act” would impact our ability to reinvest into nonprofit partnerships and other services for our communities. Though radio already pays hundreds of thousands of dollars each year in royalties, the record companies are asking for more, despite the fact that this would be severely damaging to local radio. You can learn more about this issue at nab.org/PerformanceTaxIssue. 
We need your help to continue to invest in the nonprofit partnerships that meet vital needs in our communities. At nab.org/PerformanceTaxIssue under “Take Action”, you’ll find a tool to help you send a message to legislators ask them to stand up for local radio and our community partners. You can customize the letter provided to share details about our partnership and why it is vital to the community. We would be incredibly grateful if you would send a message to our members of Congress today and ask your staff to do the same.
We appreciate your support and truly value our relationship with [nonprofit partner name]. Please don’t hesitate to contact me at [information] if you have any questions about this threat to [radio station].
[signature block]
